
From: Lesley Groff [REDACTED]
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 10:52 AM
To: jeffrey E.; Karyna Shuliak
Subject: Antoine Verglas-Hotel does not open until Oct. 15

Antoine's friend who owns the hotel is willing to save the "proof of accommodation letter written but "only from October 15 as the hotel only opens then officially. If Ok on the dates i would need her passport copy"

Should we change the dates for Karyna's trip to Oct. 15-Nov. 15?

Antoine does state he can "try someone else"

Please advise.

=